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MEMORANDUM FOR DEPUTY FOR ENVIRONMENT, SAFETY 
HEALTH, OASA 

DEPUTY DIRECTOR FOR ENVIRONMENT, OASN 
DEPUTY A S S I S T A N T  SECRETARY O F  THE A I R  FORCE, 

(E,SLOH) 
DIRECTOR,  DEFENSE L O G I S T I C S  AGENCY (DLA-W) 

State Participation CERCLA 

It's extremely important that states participate in federal 

facility cleanups. For final and proposed National Priorities 

List sites, where we are negotiating interagency 
the Environmental Protection Agency, they 
these agreements. 


In regards to the State role in our cleanup program, when I 

issued the IAG "model language" (June I recognized 
state concerns and issues be addressed at site-specific

negotiations and factored into each agreement as appropriate.

There are, however, a number of activities covered in the model 

language in which I see the states as having a significant role. 
We should lay that out for them as early as possible in our 

negotiations, if they want to be actively involved our cleanup

actions. The attached version of the model langauge

reflects my views of an appropriate state role in this area of 

the agreement. It incorporates where I see the states commonly

fitting into the I A G  process for those provisions. 

now handling 

L 

William H. Parker, P.E. 

Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense 


(Environment) 


Attachment 



















































